
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Many thanks to all the Y6 and Reception parents for their donations and support for 

our MacMillan Coffee morning. We managed to raise a total of £ 295.37! 

 

Flu Vaccine reminder 

Please submit consent here https://www.cwpstartingwellimms.co.uk/Forms/Flu by  

12 NOON FRIDAY 13TH OCTOBER to ensure that your child receives the vaccination. 

 

Health Snacks 

The children were reminded in assembly today that if they are bringing in their own 

snack from home it should be a healthy option e.g a cereal bar or fruit please.  

 

PCF news 

 

Please see the PCF CWaC News and Events September 2023 attached with the 

newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Menu change on Thursday 5th October 

Please note the menu change for Thursday 5th October. The changes have been 

made on Appetite so please pre order for your child as usual. 

 

 

 

 

 

Chester Nomads Junior Football Club 

Mini Kickers.jpg
 

 

 

Thank you all for your continued support. Have a lovely weekend 

Wendy Lyon 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


